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December 1, 2024

Senator Laphonza Butler 

11111 Santa Monica Blvd. 

Suite 915 

Los Angeles, CA 90025 

RE: Thank you for your service 

Dear Senator Butler, 

As your term of office comes to an end, we want to thank you for your service to the state and 

our community. We deeply appreciate your advocacy and legislative work particularly in the 

areas of: 

Health and Wellness: NIH IMPROVE Act (S. 4147), Black Maternal Health Momnibus Act (S. 

1606), Pride in Mental Health Act (S. 3949), and Strengthening Supports for Youth Act (S. 4811) 

& Prevention Services for Youth Act (S.4812). 

Reproductive Freedom: Reproductive Freedom for Women Act (S. 4554), Right to 

Contraception Act (S. 4381), Women’s Health Protection Act (S. 701), and Right to IVF Act (S. 

4445). 

Economic Mobility and Opportunity: Federal Disaster Tax Relief Act of 2024 (S. 3678), 

Workforce of the Future Act (S. 5031), Generation Now Workforce Representation Act (S. 4903), 

Opening Doors for Youth Act (S. 3990), Pell Grant Preservation & Expansion Act (S. 4595), 

Federal Disaster Tax Relief Act of 2024 (S. 3678), Thirty-Two Hour Workweek Act (S. 3947), 

and PRO Act (S. 567). 

And Youth Engagement: Youth Advisory Council, Young Leaders Academy. Youth Mental 

Health Webinar, The Strengthening Supports for Youth Act (S. 4811), The Prevention Services 

for Youth Act (S. 4812), High School Voter Empowerment Act (S. 4211), and Youth Climate 

Leadership Act (S. 4189). 

Again, thank you for all your efforts in your work as a member of the United States Senate. It is 

much appreciated. We wish you success and fulfillment in your future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

(Print Name & Address) ________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________ 


